
 
How can I join? 

Joining TLC is easy! 

The application can be 

found online by going to  

udpl.org/tlc 

TLC has a monthly 

meeting and lots of  

opportunities to  

participate in events, programs, 

and fundraisers! You will also get 

the opportunity to use our STEAM 

Lab technology including the 3D 

printers! 
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What do other teens have to 

say?! 

“TLC has allowed me to get in-

volved in my community 

through the many programs that 

the UD public library offers, as 

well as help organize opportuni-

ties for others to experience lit-

erature in an educational yet 

exciting environment. I have 

really enjoyed participating in 

TLC for the past three years!” - 

Claire F.  

“Being a part of TLC over the past three 

years has made me appreciate all of the op-

portunities UD's public library has to offer. 

TLC enables you to make a difference in our 

community by organizing events promoting 

literacy, encouraging intellectual social activ-

ities, and celebrating the power of reading.”  

- Julie B.  



The Upper Dublin Public Library’s 

Teen Library Council (TLC) is an advi-

sory board made up of   teens from 

the  Upper Dublin Community who 

volunteer at library events, help with 

teen and young adult programming, 

and who help pick materials for the 

YA and Tween collection.   The TLC 

meets monthly  in UDPL’s Teen Space 

to plan events & fundraisers, discuss 

books,  and generally have a lot of 

fun!   

 

TLC is open to students in grades 6-12.  
Members may attend any public or  
private school or be homeschooled.   
 
There are three levels of  
TLC Membership: 
 
Members at Large 
These members are students in grades 9-
12 who make up the core of TLC.  They 
volunteer at Library and Friends’ events, 
attend monthly meetings, and are in-
volved in teen programs  like Reading 
Buddies.   
 
TLC Officer Board Members 
These members are students in grades 9-
12  who make up the leadership board of 
the TLC.  Members can apply to be offic-
ers after one or more years of service and 
are appointed by the TLC Advisor.  There 
are six officer positions including: Presi-
dent, Vice-President, Secretary, Treasur-
er, Reading Buddies Coordinator, Jr. 
Officer. 
 
Junior Members 
These members are students in grades 6-
8 who want to be involved with TLC but 
due to their age, may not be eligible for 
all volunteer opportunities.  Upper Dublin Public Library 

805 Loch Alsh Avenue 

Fort Washington, PA 19034 

215.628.8744 

www.upperdublinlibrary.org 

Just For You! 
Who can join? Why should I 

There are many bene-

fits to joining TLC—here 

are just a few of them!  

Have a say in  

materials and pro-

grams for teens at 

UDPL! Community service  

experience that  looks 

great on  any college  

or job application! 

Meet new 

people and 

make new 

friends! 

Snacks! 

Prizes! 

Games! 

Personal satisfaction from serving 

in your community! 


